
 

 
  
 

 

 
 

 

EM WL 7.10.22 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

I hope you are all well at the end of another busy week. We have had a great week in school with lots 

going on: 

• A successful PSHE Drop Down Day. 

• A Rock Concert after school. 

• Film Night for students. 

• Year 11 Revision Launch. 

• Birchwood College Open Evening. 

We are so lucky to have staff that provide such fantastic opportunities for our students. 

 

We are looking forward to our final week of this half term next week, and we will be having a big push 

on our behaviour standards to complete this first half term in a positive way. We will be double-

checking uniform, silence in line-ups outside of lessons and calm behaviour on the corridors – our 

students are fantastic at following these expectations anyway, but we want to be extra fantastic next 

week! 

Year 7 photos have arrived and been distributed via form tutors so they will bring them home at the 

beginning of next week.   

 

Please don’t forget that we finish at 2pm next Friday before the half term break – please let us know if 

your child cannot leave at this time for any reason. 

 

Best wishes and take care, 

 

 
 

Emma Mills 

 

Upcoming events  

School closes 2pm Friday 14 October 2022 re opens on Monday 30 October 2022 

November   Sports Fixtures, Ski Meeting, Yr11 Mocks  

December School Show- Annie, Yr 7 – 9 Flu shots, Christmas Kind day  

 

 


